
HB 4115 

 Chair Nathanson and Members of the House Committee on Revenue. 

Please pass this bill to ensure transparency of Oregon’s investments. I recognize it 

does not preclude investment in fossil fuel companies, but transparency  allows 

analysis and input regarding how funds are invested. 

Thank you for allowing input. 

David Bekermeier 

Ashland, Oregon 


